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Friday, 6 January 2017 

   
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
What a wonderful welcome I have had from everyone: the children, parents and the team 
here. Thank you, I’m feeling at home already. 
 
In our first assembly we discussed our Star Rules, specifically -  
 

 ‘Be proud of yourself, your work and Chenies School.’ 
 
We are focusing on being proud of ourselves through: 
 

 our great behaviour 

 working hard and to the best of our ability 

 looking smart in our wonderful uniforms 
 
It goes without saying, I am most grateful for all the support you give your children in helping 
them to be proud of themselves. 

 
Homework:  

 
We are reviewing our homework policy, the outcome of which we will communicate shortly; 
in the meantime the children have been set a piece of maths and literacy homework today 
which is due in for Monday. 
 
Letters: 
 

Class Title Details 

All Club Spring 2017 Return by Wednesday, 11 Jan 

Sprites   

Phoenix   

Pegasus Swimming Lessons Return by Monday, 9Jan 

Griffin   
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Highlights of the Week:   

 

Attendance  

Well done to Phoenix for achieving the best attendance last week! 
Target = 96%  

Sprite: 93% Phoenix: 100% Pegasus: 93% Griffin: 93% 

 
Clubs for the Spring Term 
 
Details of the school clubs for this term are attached.  All clubs are provisionally booked and will 
depend on the number of children participating in order for them to be viable to run.  If your child 
wishes to join any club, please return the form (and payment is applicable) to the office by 
Wednesday, 11 January.  
 
Front Gates: 
 
The small gate is not automatically closing.  We have engineers booked to come next week. In 
the meantime, could you please all make sure the gate is pulled closed and can lock 
automatically.  Thank you. 
 
Dates for next week: 
 
Monday, 9 January – Pegasus & Griffin talk by PSCO White “Show Racism The Red Card” 
Tuesday, 10 January – Pegasus swimming lessons start 
 
 
 
 
 

Check out our website for additional photos of the things we have been up to. 
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